
 
 

PARENT-TEACHER CONFERENCES 
 

The Winslow Township High School Faculty will be available for Parent/Teacher 
Conferences on the following dates and times: 
 

• Tuesday, December 7th from 11:30 a.m. to 2:30 p.m.  

• Wednesday, December 8th from 11:30 a.m. to 2:30 p.m.   

• Thursday, December 9th from 6:00 p.m. to   9: 00 p.m.   
 

 
We are interested in discussing each child’s progress and the necessary efforts they must 
make to ensure a successful school year.  If, however, we are unable to accommodate 
you during one of the scheduled times above, you can contact the guidance office to 
request a mutually agreed upon date and format.  

 
Parents may request appointments with teachers in any ONE of the 

following ways: 
 

• Beginning Monday, November 15th through Monday, November 29th until 12:00 p.m. 
you may log on to your Genesis Parent Portal and schedule a conference with your 
desired teacher. Directions for Parent Portal scheduling is included in this mailing.  
 
• In the event you do not have a Parent Portal account, you may send an e-mail to 
Guidance Secretary, Mrs. Shawnnika Brown Self at brownself@winslow-schools.com to 
request a conference appointment.  You will then receive a return e-mail of your 
scheduled conference appointment(s). Please do not send multiple conference requests 
and note that all appointments are scheduled in the order that they are received.  
 
All conferences will be held in the teacher’s classroom; please have your student’s 
schedule available for your appointment. If you have any questions regarding your 
conference, please contact the Guidance Office at 856-767-1850 extension 8100 or 8101. 
 
 
 
Mr. Richard Dawkins 
Office of Guidance & Counseling Administrator 
Winslow Township High School 
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